
NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that on Friday 9th, February 2018 the 

school will leave at 10:30 a.m. for classes I to IV and  

at 11:00   a.m. for classes V to XI. 

Pre-primary second batch (Pre-prep and Playgroup C and D) will 

have a holiday. 

 

Thanking You, 

Principal 


